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Dear Commission, 

 

We hereby would like to inform you of the situation on the availability of short 

term export credits for Greece, following your Public Consultation on this issue. 

 

(b) Activity of insurers acting on behalf or with State guarantee or the State itself 

in provision of short-term credit insurance for exports to Greece during the period 

December 2014 – March 2015: availability of credit insurance in all Member 

States, number of requests, acceptance ratio, total insured turnover, and average 

premium charged in Member States concerned. 

 

So far, in the period of December 2014 – March 2015, there has been no provision 

of short-term credit export insurance by the State for exports to Greece.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

State Secretary for Finance of the Netherlands ,  

Eric Wiebes 

 


